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From: Clarence E. Anthony <ceo@nlc.org>
Sent: Monday, January 27, 2025 4:07 PM
To: Angelina Panettieri <Panettieri@nlc.org>; Dion Taylor <Taylor@nlc.org>
Subject: 2025 NLC Federal Advocacy Committee Appointment Notification - Information Technology and Communications (ITC)

WARNING - This email came from an EXTERNAL source. Confirm the sender and its contents are safe before
responding, opening attachment or links.

Good Evening, All,

On behalf of NLC President Steve Patterson, I am writing to congratulate you on your appointment to the 2025 Information
Technology and Communications (ITC) Federal Advocacy Committee. Your experience and commitment will bring great
value to NLC, communities around the country and the efforts of this committee.  Your membership on the ITC Committee
begins with the receipt of this notification and concludes at the adjournment of City Summit 2025 in November.

The NLC staff contact for your committee is Angelina Panettieri, and their email address is panettieri@nlc.org. Angelina
will be in touch with you to share additional details about the committee and its meetings. We look forward to working with
you this year on the issues that matter the most to America's cities, towns, and villages.

I hope you are already planning to attend NLC’s Congressional City Conference (CCC) from March 10-12 in Washington,
DC! More information about CCC will be shared in the coming weeks.

To register for CCC, click  here. You must be registered for the conference to attend the committee meeting.

Again, congratulations on your appointment, and I look forward to working with you this year!

Best,

Clarence

Clarence E. Anthony
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER & EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
Executive Office

ceo@nlc.org    www.nlc.org
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AWy muniisrinivasan

- Councilmember, Sunnyvale CoundilDistrict 3
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